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Happy New Year Band Parents,
I’m sure you’re all looking forward to next week’s Winter Band Concert scheduled for 7:00PM on Wednesday, January 9th in the HKMS auditorium. As a reminder, all students will wear white on top and black on bottom to create a formal atmosphere for this event. Students should report to the band room at 6:30 PM to prepare for this concert. (Please do not arrive earlier. There will not be supervision until that time)
To prepare for this concert, the 5th and 6th grade band students will attend three pull out rehearsals. They are as follows:
5th Grade Concert Band.
Monday-January 7- 11:21-12:32 (B Day)
Tuesday-January 8- 9:03-10:32 (A Day)
Wednesday – January 9 – 1:21- 2:50 (B Day)
6th Grade Concert Band.
Friday-January 4- 8:17-9:46 (A Day)
Tuesday – January 8- 11-49 – 1:18 (A Day)
Wednesday-January 9- 9:49-11:18 (B Day)

